
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE NOVEMBER 5, 2001 

TURKEY SHOOTS 2002 
MAPLE LIONS CLUB 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 
1. That an exemption to the City of Vaughan Fire Arms By-law 21-86, and Noise By-law 

270-81, as amended, be granted to the Maple Lions Club to permit the discharging of fire 
arms at its monthly turkey shoots scheduled for the year 2002, normally on Sunday, 
between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., at the Metro Works, Avondale Compost Site; and 

 
2. That York Regional Police be so informed. 

Purpose 

To request an exemption from the City of Vaughan Fire Arms By-law 21-86, and Noise By-law 
270-81, as amended, for the Maple Lions Club, so that they may hold their monthly turkey shoots. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A request has been received from the Maple Lions Club requesting that an exemption from the 
City of Vaughan Fire Arms By-law and Noise By-law be granted so that they may hold its monthly 
turkey shoots throughout 2002 at the Avondale Compost Site.  Staff has been advised that 
permission has been granted by Metro Works allowing the Maple Lions Club to utilize the 
aforementioned site for these events. 
 
Approval for this request for the full year of 2002 will eliminate this matter being before Council on 
a monthly basis.  The Maple Lions Club will notify the Clerk�s Department and York Regional 
Police once the final dates for the turkey shoots have been scheduled. 
 
This is an annual request from the Maple Lions Club for which Council has granted approval in 
the past. 
 
Conclusion 
 
Council is requested to grant the request by the Maple Lions Club for an exemption from the City 
of Vaughan Fire Arms By-law 21-86, and Noise By-law 270-81, so that they may hold their 
monthly turkey shoots. 

Attachments 

Letter from the Maple Lions Club 

Report prepared by: 

R. Magnifico, Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
J. D. Leach 
City Clerk 



 

 

 

 
The City ofVaughan Clerk's Department  
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr. Vaughan, Ont. L6A 1T1  
 
Attention: Rose Magnifico  
 
RE: TURKEY SHOOT -2002 -MAPLE LIONS CLUB  
 
Please be advised that The Maple Lions Club is requesting permission to hold its monthly turkey  
 
shoot for the year 2002. The shoot is held monthly from January thru to April and from  
 
September thru to December .  
 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 
The shoot is usually held on a Sunday from approximately  
 
Your prompt attention to this matter would be appreciated.  
 
Yours very sincerely,  
 
MAPLE LIONS CLUB --  
 

 

 
(905) 832-2200 (905) 832-2926  
 

 
 


